

Principal: Mrs P Marples

Deputy Principal: Mrs S Dickinson

Ash Grove, Skegby, Notts NG17 3FH

Telephone: 01623 460329

Email: admin@skegbyjunioracademy.org Website: www.skegbyjunioracademy.org

WORLD BOOK DAY 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

World Book Day is on Thursday 1st March this year and we are looking forward to a day where we can all celebrate reading and our love of books.

We would like the children to dress up as a book character and there will be a prize for the most creative costume in each class. Please do make sure that the children can still take part in a normal school day (so no giant peach costumes please!!) In school, each class will be spending the day enjoying activities based around books, including artwork for a display in the academy.

As usual, every child will also get a World Book Day £1 voucher, which they can either put towards the cost of a book that they like or swap for one of the specially produced World Book Day books.

We hope that you can support us in making World Book Day 2018 a day that the children will remember.

Mrs 5 Dickinson

Deputy Principal

One of the Greenwood Dale Foundation Trust Group of Academies























